Dear President Malcolm, and members of the Rotary Club of Lochaber,

Please accept my warmest congratulations on reaching the truly significant milestone of your **75th Anniversary**.

This remarkable achievement stands as a testament to the enduring commitment and service of your Club over three-quarters of a century.

Throughout seventy-five years, the Rotary Club of Lochaber has consistently embodied the highest ideals of Rotary International: unwavering dedication, compassion, and steadfast commitment to improving our world. Your legacy of impactful service – demonstrated through countless local initiatives, global projects, and enduring acts of goodwill – has positively touched lives both within your community and far beyond, fostering hope and uplifting countless individuals.

It is with sincere regret that I am unable to join you in person for this momentous celebration, as District 1320 is currently honoured to host Rotary International President Stephanie Urchick during her official visit to Scotland South. Please accept my heartfelt congratulations and best wishes nonetheless.

I extend particular gratitude to Assistant Governor Ciorsti for her kind representation at your celebration and for her continued, tireless dedication to supporting our District. Her presence underscores the strong spirit of fellowship within Rotary.

May this distinguished anniversary serve as a proud reflection on your Club's remarkable accomplishments and inspire renewed energy for your future endeavours. We look forward with great anticipation to witnessing your continued contributions and celebrating further milestones together.

Once again, on behalf of all the Rotarians in District 1320, I extend our deepest appreciation for seventy-five years of exemplary service, your unwavering kindness, and your profound impact in creating a better world.

With deep appreciation and warm regards, Narek